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This Week….. 
 

We have had another busy week in Reception 
this week. Our spooky Halloween continuous 
provision has been a real hit with the children. 
They made some wonderful potions in the water 
area, using their reading skills to follow the 
recipes! The spider’s web funky finger activity 
caused lots of giggles as the children tried to 
collect the correct amount of baby spiders 
without waking the big spider sitting on the web! 
Check out the pictures on Twitter. 
@ListerInf_Rec  
 

In our Phonics lessons and this week we learnt 
the phonemes h, b, f, l.  Can they spot these at 
home? 
 

In our maths, we have been learning all about 
the number 1. We have been finding the number 
1 in our environment and have been practicing 
writing it!  
 

This week we continued with our Music sessions 
and enjoyed finding the pulse to the song 
‘Happy’ by Pharrell Williams. We are getting 
more accurate! (Pulse is a steady beat like a 
ticking clock or your heartbeat.) 
 

 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Hollie Mawdsley 

Daffodils: James Zhou 

 
 

Well done!  
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s acheivements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Word of the week  

   

Happy Half term 
We are so proud of our reception children.  They 

have settled so well and are making great 
progress. Have a great half term. Stay safe. 

 
Enjoy your half term and make sure to keep us 

updated on all your fun activities through Seesaw! 
 

School reopens on Monday 1st November at 
8:50am 

 

The children carried out their own science 
investigation to find if the tallest person in 
our class also had the biggest feet. Ask us 
what we found out!  
 
Check out Seesaw for our Harvest Festival. 
We loved retelling the story of the Little 
Red Hen.    


